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Alaska DOT&PF FHWA DBE Goal Methodology 2024-2026 
Public Comment Form 

 
Use the space below to make comments, suggestions, or to ask questions regarding the Alaska DOT&PF FHWA DBE Goal 
Methodology 2024-2026 (attach additional pages if needed). The purpose of this public comment is to give an 
opportunity for all Alaskans and those in the transportation and construction industries a chance to give feedback on 
this goal methodology.   
 
As a recipient of FHWA funding the State of Alaska and the Civil Rights Office are required to submit a DBE goal 
methodology triennially. This goal methodology has been prepared according to the criteria set forth in 49 CFR Part 
26.45, and it is based on demonstrable evidence of the availability of all DBE firms that are ready, willing, and able to 
perform work on FHWA-assisted contracts relative to all businesses that are ready, willing and able to participate on 
FHWA-assisted contracts.  
 
For FFY 2024-2026, DOT&PF has established an overall DBE goal of 9.39% to be accomplished entirely through the use 
of race-neutral means. 
 
Copy of the Goal Methodology is located on the State of Alaska, DOT&PF, Civil Rights Home Page: 
https://dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/index.shtml  
 
Contact Information:  

Company Name Contact Person Email Phone Number 
    

 
 
Comment(s):  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-49/subtitle-A/part-26/subpart-C/section-26.45
https://www.ecfr.gov/current/title-49/subtitle-A/part-26/subpart-C/section-26.45
https://dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/index.shtml
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Ways to submit this Public Comment Form:  
• Email comments to dbegoalmethodology@alaska.gov  
• Submit comments via Fax at 907-269-0846 
• Mail comments to: 

Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities  
ATTN: Civil Rights Office  
P.O. Box 196900, Anchorage, AK 99519-6900 

 
All public comments are due by July 28th at 5:00 PM AKST. 

 
Questions? Please contact the State of Alaska DOT&PF Civil Rights Office at: 

• Phone: 907-269-0846  
• Email: dbegoalmethodology@alaska.gov  

 
The State of Alaska, DOT&PF Civil Rights Office vision is to ensure transportation services are provided in a non-
discriminatory manner. The DOT&PF operates Federal Programs without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, 
or disability. Full Title VI Nondiscrimination Policy: dot.alaska.gov/tvi_statement.shtml. To file a complaint, go to: 
dot.alaska.gov/cvlrts/titlevi.shtml  
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